
Green Top School 
Middlebrook Lane, Thorne, Doncaster DN8 5LB 
 
01405 813181 
office@greentopschool.org 
greentopschool.co.uk 
 
Headteacher: Kelly Overson 
 
 
 
14.04.2025 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian  
 
Welcome to the summer term!   
 
As we always do at the start of a new term the children will be immersed into their new 
expeditions for the summer term.  During this first half term we will invite you into family 
learning events where you will find out more about their new expeditions!  With this said, 
diary dates for summer 1 will be out by the end of the week and summer expeditions will 
be added to the website soon.   
 
In addition to our immersion week, we will start the summer term with our planned 
Easter activities!  We have a fun Easter week planned with lots of different ‘eggciting’ 
activities!  Check out the letter so you don’t miss out!  

 Easter Celebrations 2025.pdf
 
Please remember that Friday is ‘Good Friday’ and so school will be closed for the Easter 
weekend.  School will reopen on Tuesday 22nd April.   
 
Have a wonderful Easter weekend from everyone at Green Top!  
 

 
 
Also, did you see the latest newsletter and the end of the spring term letter (emailed)? 
They both have lots of information included so please take a look if you haven’t already! 
https://greentopschool.co.uk/headteachers-weekly-newsletter-issue-24/  
https://greentopschool.co.uk/end-of-spring-2/  
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Summer clubs 
You will have already seen our summer term club offer!  Once again we are very excited 
and proud to be offering such a vast variety of extracurricular activities for all of our 
children!   
 
We continue to be able to offer these clubs (3pm-4pm) free of charge and will do so for 
as long as we can!  
 
https://greentopschool.co.uk/summer-clubs-2025/  
 
The club form will be shared towards the end of wc 14th April (1st week back).  Summer 
clubs will begin wc 21st April (2nd week of the summer term). 
 
Parents evening 
Letters were emailed before the holiday’s.  Days and times differ depending on year 
groups so please refer to your emails for additional information.  You can also speak 
with your child’s class teacher or email phase leaders.  
 
School photographs 
Have you ordered your school photos yet? A polite reminder that the closing date for 
free delivery back to school is Wednesday 16th April. Order through the Tempest website 
using your unique link or visit www.tempest-orders.co.uk  If you need any assistance in 
ordering your photos, feel free to contact Tempest on 01736 751555 (option 3). 
 
Awesome Attendance 
Over 200 children achieved 100% attendance for the Spring term—an incredible 
improvement from the Autumn term, when just over 100 reached this milestone. WOW! 
 
Our school's overall attendance has also increased from 94.41% to 95.38% this term. This 
progress is a testament to your support in ensuring children attend school regularly. 
Thank you! 
 
The first day and week of term play a crucial role in helping pupils settle into school 
routines. Children who attend every day during the first week are more likely to maintain 
strong attendance throughout the year. They also adjust more easily to any changes 
and engage better with learning. 
 
We appreciate your support in making sure your child returns to school on the first day 
of term. Let’s continue working together to support excellent attendance and learning! 
 
 
 

                                                         

https://greentopschool.co.uk/summer-clubs-2025/
http://www.tempest-orders.co.uk/
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Improving Attendance with Crew Kitty! 
We are always looking for ways to improve attendance, which is currently below our 96% 
target. One of our key initiatives is Crew Kitty! 
Here’s how it works: 

●​ If your child’s crew achieves 100% attendance for a week, they earn Crew Kitty. 
●​ Each consecutive week with 100% attendance adds more to their total. 
●​ At the end of the term, crews can spend their Crew Kitty at the Attendance Shop. 

 
This encourages teamwork and rewards excellent attendance. Let’s continue to work 
together to hit our goal! 
 
Mr Mumby joins the legends! 
Mr Mumby is taking part in this year’s Eve Merton football match which will see 
Doncaster Rovers Legends taking on Manchester United Legends. If you would like to 
sponsor him, you can do so through the link below:  
 
https://evemertondreamstrust.enthuse.com/pf/chris-mumby  
 

 
 
 
TOGGS 
We have been informed that TOGGS (our uniform supplier) will be closing for business on 
Wednesday 30th April.   
 
A uniform sale is currently taking place: 
Hoodies - £10 
Jumpers - £5 
Cardigans - £6 
Bags - £5 
Polo tops - £4 
 
We will have more information to share with you soon regarding online uniform orders. 
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Summer 1 
Summer (1) diary dates: https://greentopschool.co.uk/summer-1-diary-dates-3/  
 
Please remember you can use the parents calendar on our website to keep up-to-date 
with events. 
 

 
 
 
Kind Regards 
Kelly Overson 
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